
 
 
 
Dear 6th, 7th, & 8th Grade Parents/Guardians, 
 
We would like to personally invite you to a Kenosha Choir Booster meeting on 
Tuesday, October 14th, at 7:00pm in the Lance Middle School Auditorium.  
The Kenosha Choir Boosters is an organization that provides financial and volunteer support to 
the KUSD choral programs through various events and activities.  Over the past few years, 
volunteer support for our organization has dwindled, and the work of many has fallen on a few.  
Due to a number of unforeseen events, we have found it necessary to revitalize and redesign 
the group.  We are looking for parent volunteers, not to assume specific leadership positions, 
but rather lend their help in small areas of our operations that interest them.  All volunteer 
opportunities/projects will be done with the assistance of the directors.  We respect everyone’s 
time, and our first meeting will be brief.  We will outline the year’s fundraising projects and 
events that are in need of volunteers.  If there is a specific task you can assist with, great!!  
Keep in mind that there are many ways to be involved that would require very little time.  The 
more parental support we have, the easier it is to ensure the best opportunities and resources 
for the students in our programs. It takes a village to run successful choral music programs!  
Thank you for the support you already provide to our programs by involving your child in choral 
music! 
 
 
We will provide light refreshments at the meeting.  Please return the RSVP to your director by 
October 10th, so that we may plan appropriately. 
 
Musically Yours, 
 
 
Mrs. Dittlof 
6-8th Grade Choir Director 
ldittlof@kusd.edu 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Name__________________________________________  
 
Student/s Name/s_______________________________________ 
 
School/s ______________________________________________ 
 
Email________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_______________________________________________ 
 
 
_____ YES!  I will be attending! 
 
_____ I am unable to attend this first meeting, but please contact me about how I can be 
involved! 
 
_____ I am uninterested at this time. 


